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The flowers on the main Altar have been designated by  
Elizabeth Adams and family in memory of Keith A. Adams. 
 
 
 

Sat.  5:30p.m.       Picnic Volunteers 
Sun.  7:30a.m.       Mary Gebhart 
            10:00a.m.       The People of the Parish                                                     
Mon.      7:00p.m.      Debbie Hockensmith 
Tues.  8:00a.m.       Don, “Sis” and Rodney 
           McKim 
Wed.     8:30a.m.       Susan Lawrence Kijek                      
Thurs.   8:00a.m.        MaryAnn “Pickle” Shriver 
Fri.        8:00a.m.        Mr. & Mrs. William Gebhart 
Sat.       5:30p.m.        Richard Timmins 
Sun.      7:30a.m.        Dustin Riggs 
           10:00a.m.        The People of the Parish  
 
                                            

 
 

Sat. July 17th      5:30p.m.  Don and Fran Livelsberger 
Sun. July 18th     7:30a.m.  Sue Riser & Mary and Fred Small 
  10:00a.m.  George & Patti Zimmerman  
Sat. July 26th      5:30p.m.  Dave & Susan Schaefer 
Sun. July 27th     7:30a.m.  Joel & Joy Trimmer 
  10:00a.m.  Tony & Kim Staub 
 

Every week we will highlight a business that has advertised on our 
Bulletin. The money to advertise now comes directly to the Parish, 
no middle-man. This week we would like to thank Keith Smith 
Concrete, Inc. for advertising on our Bulletin! Please remember to 
patronize our advertisers. 
 

Please pray for the Repose of the soul of John Noel who passed 
away this week. Pray for his family too as they deal with their grief. 
 

The obligation for Catholics in the Diocese of Hbg. to attend 
Mass in person is being restored, effective Aug. 15th. However, 
those who are seriously ill or have a serious health risk, are still 
dispensed. Learn more on the letter from the Bishop at the doors of 
the Church or go to the website: www.hbgdiocese.org/returntomass. 
 

If you haven’t looked up when you come in the front doors of 
the Church, the new Priest’s Board is back in the vestibule with 
plenty of room for future priests! We thank Dave Sanders from 
IVAN C. DUTTERER CO Architectural Millwork for his expert 
craftsmanship and God-given talent! 
 

The Office for Divine Worship has scheduled a new training 
session for Extraordinary Ministers. More dates will be coming  
in the future. Sat. July 24th at 9am via Zoom by Deacon Tom 
Aumen. If anyone would like to become an Extraordinary Minister  

 
 
 

for our Parish you must be at least 18 years old, a currently 
registered member of our Parish and a practicing Catholic. If 
interested please call the Parish Office at 717-637-2721. 
 

Upcoming Events 

July 21-August 11 (7pm Wed. evenings)--- Deacon Norbert 
presents on Catholicism in India 
August 28 (1pm)--- Wedding- T. Wolf & A. Gaus 
September 19-21—Forty Hours Eucharistic Devotions 
September 29 (7pm)—First Class of CCD 
 

Join the Choir! If you love to sing and you are interested in joining 
one of our choirs please contact Jody Richter at 
jrichter@hbgdiocese.org or call (717) 524-8684. For more 
information on our music program check out our page on the parish 
website: www.sacredheartbasilica.com  – Liturgy – Music Ministry. 
 

A series of presentations on being a Catholic in India and how 
does it differ from being a Catholic in the USA, will be held on 
the following Wednesday’s, July 21st, 28th, Aug. 4th, and 11th.  
The presentations will be held at 7:00p.m. in the Parish Hall. Our 
own Deacon Norbert will present the following: India is 
characterized by a diversity of religious beliefs and practices. 
Religious diversity and religious tolerance are both established in 
the country by law and custom. Topics we will cover in these 
presentations include: origins of Catholic faith in India (St. 
Thomas Christian and Christian missionaries from the Latin Church) 
Our Lady of Velankanni (Good health) and why various religions 
(Hindu, Muslin, and other Christian denomination) have a 
strong devotion to Mary in India. Marriage customs in India  
“Arranged marriages,” “dowry” The caste system: How does it 
deprive a human dignity of a person? There is no admission fee. If 
you will attend one or all of these presentations, please contact the 
Parish Office by calling 717-637-2721 and let us know how 
many from your family will be attending and which sessions. Or 
you may email norbert.suresh@gmail.com . There will be 
handouts so you can follow along with the presentation. 

The Annual Diocesan Pilgrimage in Honor of the Blessed Virgin 
Mary: A Day of Prayer for World Peace through Conversion will 
be celebrated at the National Shrine Grotto of Our Lady of 
Lourdes, Emmitsburg, MD, on Thurs. Aug. 5th, the start time is 
10:00 a.m. and will last until 4:00p.m. More details to follow. 
 

Catholic Charities of the Diocese of Hbg., has an immediate 
opening for a full time Executive Director. Catholic Charities is a 
non-profit 501(c) (3) organization and provides social services to the 
residents of the 15 counties that comprise the Diocese of Hbg. The  

 
 
   Agency has a $7 million budget and has approximately 160 full 
time equivalent employees. The Executive Director reports to the 
Bishop of Hbg. and is guided by the Catholic Charities Board of 
Directors. Responsibilities include Leadership, Administration, 
Program Review, Budgeting, Fundraising, Contract Administration 
and Community Outreach. Candidate must be a Catholic in good 
standing. Additionally, ChildLine, State Police and FBI clearances 
are required. Catholic Charities provides a competitive salary, 
excellent benefits and a company matching 401(k) program. 
Interested candidates should submit a resume and cover letter 
indicating salary requirements to CCEDsearch@hbgdiocese.org. 
 

PARISH MONTHLY AND FISCAL YEAR TO 
DATE REPORT 

 

            June Collections       Fiscal Year to Date 
 

Beginning Cash Balance              $  49,439.33 
 
Operating Income*      $77,393.72                        $648,999.89 
Operating Expenses**   50,365.03                          573,990.97 
Net Operating Balance  27,028.69                            75,008.92 
 
Non-Operating Income^ 32,509.40                         260,273.97 
  “        “         Expenses{ 58,309.40                         262,313.97 
Non-Operating Balance (28,800.00)                         (2,040.00) 
 
Ending Cash Balance  $  1,228.69                       $122,694.75 
 

* Operating Income consists of: weekly collections, individual or 
business contributions, bequests, Holy Day, Christmas or Easter 
Offerings. 
 

** Operating expenses consists of: wages, benefits, utilities, 
insurances, residence, office and religious supplies, school 
assessments, taxes, property maintenance… 
 

^ Non-operating Income consists of: Building Interiors Fund, regular 
Building Fund, restricted Bequests, deposits to restricted Savings 
accounts, Perpetual Care Savings… 
 

{ Non-operating Expenses consists of: invoices for any work being 
done to the interior of the Church, regular Building fund includes 
work being to done on the land & properties of the school, rectory or 
convent. Restricted Bequests expenses are only to be used for what 
is specified in the bequest… 
 

THANK YOU ALL FOR YOUR CONTINUED 
SUPPORT! 

http://www.hbgdiocese.org/returntomass
mailto:jrichter@hbgdiocese.org
http://www.sacredheartbasilica.com/
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Religious_toleration
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Law_of_India
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Tradition
mailto:norbert.suresh@gmail.com
mailto:CCEDsearch@hbgdiocese.org

